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Dear GAME members,

I hope this email finds you in good spirits and that you enjoyed a wonderful start to the new
year.

Firstly, I would like to extend my heartfelt gratitude to Professor Christina Mitchell and the
team of Monash University for their well-orchestrated arrangement at the Annual Meeting in
Melbourne last November. I am also grateful to Professor James Whisstock, who chaired the
GAME for Medical Research, and Professor Michelle Leech for her valuable insights on the
future of medical education. Their collective efforts resulted in a truly invaluable experience
for all involved.

In 2024, CU Medicine had the privilege of hosting the 6th Transnational Educational
Initiative (TEI), known as GAME-TEI Summit for Future Leaders 2024, held from 11 to 13
November 2024. This Summit marked a significant milestone as the programme was, for the
first time, open to non-GAME universities, expanding opportunities for cross-institutional
collaboration and knowledge sharing. This inclusive approach not only enriched the
experience but also fostered a more diverse and comprehensive dialogue among participants.
It was an honour to have more than 100 academics and students join this Summit, and I trust
that students who actively participated in the Summit have built a strong community among
their peers and will contribute positively to the global health system in the future.

In closing, I wish each of you continued success in 2025. Your dedication and commitment to
our shared objectives are commendable, and I am confident that we will continue to achieve
great things together. Thank you once again for your support and I eagerly look forward to
meeting all of you at the upcoming annual meeting in June.

Warm regards,
Philip Chiu

Professor Philip WY CHIU
MBChB (CUHK), MD (CUHK), FRCSEd (Gen), FCSHK, FHKAM (Surgery)
Dean, Faculty of Medicine
The Chinese University of Hong Kong



The 8th GAME Annual Meeting 

On the first day, delegates from partner universities
gathered to actively engage in various discussion
topics on medical research, ranging from AI in
Medicine, neurodegeneration, gastroenterology to
Reflections on Shaping the Future in Medical
Education and AI in Medical Education Hype and
Reality. It was followed by a tour of Monash
University’s flagship facilities – the Centre of
Anatomy and the ARMI FishCore facility of the
Australian Regenerative Medicine Institute, where
strategies for medical education in the 21st century
and cutting-edge zebrafish facility for biomedical
research were showcased.

strategic priorities and future directions for
GAME, medical education initiatives,
ranking, expansion of GAME membership,
etc. Education-focused delegates joined a
tour at the Victorian Heart Hospital to visit
the teaching spaces and simulation labs,
while research-focused delegates gained a
deeper understanding of the Monash
technology platforms and met with the
researchers in their areas of expertise. The
event concluded successfully and achieved
significant progress in medical research
and education, unveiling new
opportunities for future collaboration and
growth.

The 8th Annual Meeting of the Global Alliance of
Medical Excellence (GAME) was held in Melbourne
on the 7th and 8th November 2024. The meeting was
kick-started with an indigenous smoking ceremony
to welcome all delegates to Australia. Professor
Christina Mitchell AO, Executive Dean of Monash
Medicine, Nursing and Health Sciences at Monash
University, hosted the opening ceremony and
greeted participants from all over the world.

GAME delegates engaged in a strategy discussion
session on the second day of the meeting. They
exchanged invaluable insights and opinions regarding

Smoking ceremony to welcome GAME members 



GAME-TEI Summit for Future Leaders 2024

Inaugurated by Nagoya University in 2019, this year’s GAME-TEI marked a significant milestone as the
programme was open to non-GAME universities, thereby broadening the scope for exchange and
knowledge sharing. Participating GAME institutions included the University of Bologna, Korea
University, Ludwig Maximilian University of Munich, Lund University, Monash University, and
Nagoya University. Non-GAME institutions included The Chinese University of Hong Kong
(Shenzhen),Guangzhou Medical University, Macau University of Science

Hosted by the Faculty of Medicine at The Chinese University of Hong Kong, the 6th Transnational
Educational Initiative (TEI) known as GAME-TEI Summit for Future Leaders 2024 successfully took
place from 11 to 13 November 2024, attracting participants from 13 institutions, comprising over 100
academics and students.

The theme of this year's Summit was "Inter-Cultural Co-Creation in
Planetary Health, Healthcare Professional Education, and
Entrepreneurship". The keynote speeches delivered by experts from
various countries were insightful and dynamic.

In addition, the Summit featured team-building activities,
poster presentations, group discussions on AI in medicine, a
panel discussion and a visit to InnoCentres located in Hong
Kong Science Park. Students actively engaged in intensive
group work and presentations, establishing a robust network of
peers and mentors to support their ongoing growth and
development as future leaders. The Summit showcased the
edges in healthcare education and research in Hong Kong and
we look forward to seeing all our participants again in future
GAME events. 

and Technology, Ningbo University, Fudan University, and Peking
University.

Poster Presentation Student Presentation Competition 



 GAME-TEI Summit 2025

The next TEI Summit will be hosted by Monash University at Monash Prato Centre on
22-24 June 2025. More information will be provided in due course. 

The 7th GAME strategic meeting 

The next strategic meeting will be held on 4 February 2025 to update the progress of the
research projects and new initiatives. If you would like to propose any discussion items,

please contact Ms. Luka Luk (luka.luk@cuhk.edu.hk) or 
Ms. Dorothy Lee (dorothylee@cuhk.edu.hk).

The 9th GAME Annual Meeting 

The University of Nottingham will be hosting the next GAME meeting on 2-3 June 2025.
Please save the date. Further details will be announced later.

More information will be provided in due course. 
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